
 

PSA welcomes new Area Commissioner: St Albans 
Management Area 
 
The PSA welcomes the appointment of Correctional Services Area Commissioner at St Albans 
Management Area, Mrs Phindile Majozi. The PSA is looking forward to progressive engagements with 
the Area Commissioner. 
 
The Area Commissioner noted that she is aware of the many challenges facing St Albans related to 
staff shortages and assaults on officials by inmates. For the PSA, staff shortages and the health and 
safety of members are a major concern at DCS, and the Union therefore appreciate her recognition of 
this concern. 
 
The PSA, whilst welcoming the newly-appointed Area Commissioner, also cautions her not to ignore 
the PSA as the Union is an important stakeholder in terms of effective engagement for the smooth 
running of the Department. 
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